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Dear ICANN Board Members,

I wish to express my full support for your Expressions of Interest (EOIs) program, and the introduction of new top-level domains.
I am a long-time veteran in the music-management industry, having worked with artists such as Pink Floyd, T. Rex, The Clash, Ian Dury, and Billy Bragg.

And thru my co-founding of the Featured Artists Coalition, I have been a steadfast champion of musician’s rights.

I have witnessed first-hand the enormous changes that have occurred in the recorded-music business.

These changes have been primarily engineered and facilitated by the internet – and it has transformed the industry in ways that would have been unimaginable a mere decade ago.

In the present environment, it is absolutely imperative that consumers are able to connect with their favorite artists, and that artists have an effective and efficient way to connect with their fans.

Unfortunately, effective and transparent communication has often been hindered by domain squatters that continue to hijack domain names and cause undue confusion.

Sincere Management welcomes the prospect of the availability of the domain name dot music, and, in particular, domain names that represent a specific musical category (i.e., dot jazz, dot folk, and dot punk.)

I hope that the ICANN board will approve moving forward the EOIs, and will ensure that there is no further delay in bringing the new top-level domains to fruition.
We also wish to applaud ICANN for working with the International Community, and especially for its efficient responsiveness in creating the Draft Expressions of Interest/Pre-Registration Model.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

Peter Jenner

Sincere Management, UK
